
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 25 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

TODAY’S PROGRAM TOPIC IS ONE I HAVE NOT BEEN LOOKING FORWARD TO. IF YOU 

HEARD MORNING WATCH YESTERDAY THIS WILL NOT BE NEW TO YOU. MATTHEW 

ROCKE JOINS ME TODAY TO EXPLAIN WHY HE IS LEAVING WRVM.  

MATTHEW, YOUR HIRE DATE WAS JUNE 28, 2017. SO YOU’VE BEEN HERE ON STAFF FOR 

ALMOST 3 YEARS. THAT TIME WENT QUICKLY. 

[MATTHEW RESPONSE] 

DURING THESE 3 YEARS YOU’VE BEEN WORKING ON YOUR COLLEGE EDUCATION AND 

NOW THAT IS FINISHED, CORRECT? 

[MATTHEW RESPONSE] 

WHAT ARE YOUR PLANS, AS OF NOW? 

[MATTHEW RESPONSE] 

I WOULD ASK OUR LISTENERS TO KEEP YOU IN YOUR PRAYERS AS YOU SEEK GOD’S WILL 

FOR YOUR LIFE.  

[MATTHEW RESPONSE] 

THIS IS SPRING LETTER MONTH. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


